
Victory Elementary Welcomes New Assistant Principal, Mr. Ryan Gast 

 

Victory Elementary School is proud to announce the appointment of Mr. Ryan Gast as our new 

Assistant Principal. With a strong background in educational leadership and a deep commitment to 

student success, Mr. Gast brings a wealth of experience and enthusiasm to our school community.  
Mr. Gast has served in various roles throughout his career, and his leadership style is rooted in 

collaboration, innovation, and a passion for fostering a positive and inclusive learning environment 

for all students. 
We are thrilled to welcome Mr. Gast to the Victory Elementary family. His dedication to academic 

excellence and student well-being aligns perfectly with our school’s mission and values. 
Mr. Gast is excited to join the Victory team and looks forward to working closely with students, staff, 

and families to support our already thriving school culture. 

  
Please join us in giving a warm welcome to Mr. Ryan Gast! 

 


